Attorney

Amy S. Boland

of Bellbrook retiring

Effective December 1, 2023,Attorney
Amy S. Boland will retire from the practice of
law and close her law office. It has been a
privilege to serve the legal needs of clients
in our community for the past 40 years.

OH-70341302

If you were a client of Attorney Amy Boland and would

like to retrieve your client file, please contact Amy at
(937)848-6711 by November 1, 2023.




